Trash Disposal Policies

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Recipient's Name],

We are writing to inform you about our updated trash disposal policies aimed at promoting a
cleaner and more environmentally friendly community.

Policy Highlights

All trash must be disposed of in designated bins.

Recyclable materials should be separated from general waste.
Hazardous waste must be taken to authorized disposal centers.
Collection days are as follows: [Insert Days].

Overflowing bins may incur fines; please ensure lids are closed.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community clean and eco-friendly. For any
questions or concerns, please contact [Insert Contact Information].

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]



